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To whom it may concern,

I am writing to express my position on the upcoming bill: PUBLIC HEALTH AND OTHER LEGISLATION
(EXTENSION OF EXPIRING PROVISIONS) AMENDMENT BILL 2022.

1 DO NOT support this bill.

MANDATES NEED TO STOP

The extension of powers is based on Covid deaths in Queensland. The ABS shows the current death toll as at
31st of January 2022, Australia-wide is 2639, with a median age of 83.7. Whilst any deaths are sad, the
increase in mental health issues due to coerced vaccination or loss of jobs due to mandates implemented under
the original/current emergency powers, pose a far greater risk to the community than COVID-19, as do the
vaccines themselves.

I am a relief teacher with an exemption, and I still cannot teach as Education Queensland does not allow me to
work at all. And yet, without the unvaccinated, this flu like virus is ripping through the schools with a critical
shortage of teachers at different schools daily. The vaccination, if it can be called that, does not do what it is
supposed to do. This discrimination cannot continue.

Vaccination should be a choice. A large majority of my family and friends, including the “vaccinated”, (approx
80%) have had Covid-19. Even after losing her left-side hearing from a COVID-19 vaccination, my good friend
is still required to have her second vaccine to be able to work in her field. This is disgusting and disgraceful.
Another teaching friend now has a heart condition. Three of my friends have lost their healthy brothers,
suddenly and unexpectedly passing at ages 21, 37 and 62, all 1-2 weeks after vaccination. Their autopsies are
“inconclusive”. The statistics on vaccine injuries, illness and death will not be a true representation as many
don’t know where they can register their injuries/adverse affects and as I understand this is time limited. The
mandates need to be stop, these ‘emergency powers’ can not be extended!

Once again, I DO NOT support this Bill. Please don’t let Australia go further down this dangerous path.

SIGNED: Rachael Leach
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